CITY OF CALLAWAY
INSERTION VALVE PROJECT
BID NO. PW2017-17
BID OPENING MINUTES
January 19, 2018 1:05 P.M.

A bid opening was held at approximately 1:05 p.m. on Wednesday, January 10, 2018, at City
Hall for the Insertion Valve project bid. Present were Janice L. Peters, City Clerk, Oscar
Martinez, Director of Public Works, and Amanda Hopkins, Administrative Support Specialist.

City Clerk Peters indicated the request for bids notice was published in The Panama City News
Herald on Wednesday, December 20, 2017, with a closing date of today.

As a result, three (3) bids were received, all properly sealed and notated. The bids were to
include one (1) original and five (5) copies, along with the Bid Certification Form, 5% Bid Bond,
Proof of Insurance, Public Entity Crime Statement, Drug-Free Workplace Certification, State of
Florida Contractor’s License, a list of sub-contractors, if applicable, a Proprietary/Confidential
information Form, and a list of three (3) references for similar type work. One (1) addendum
was issued for this bid and must be acknowledged in the bid packet.

The following companies submitted a bid, which were opened and the result read as follows:

1. Georgia Hydrant, Loganville, GA Part] §
PartII § 30.000.00
All required documentation included; Drug Program Implemented 60 Days
2. GAC Contractors, Inc., Panama City, FL PartI $3.112.234.20

PartII § 165.,611.71
All required documentation included except Bid Certification Form and Addendum
acknowledgement; Drug Program Implemented

3. Team Industrial Services, Inc., Mobile Alabama Part1 $772.800.00
PartIl §$

All required documentation included; Drug Program Implemented

City Clerk Peters stated for the record that the packets would be further reviewed by staff and
their recommendation would be submitted to Commission at a future Commission Meeting. The

bid opening concluded at 1:15 p.m.
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—— Janice L. Peters, City Clerk




